
 

 

BDC COUNCIL – 25 MAY 2022 

 

ITEM 16 - QUESTIONS BY COUNCILLORS 

 
Question 1  
 
Councillor Dawson to Councillor Busby, Cabinet Member for Finance, Assets 
and Investments 
 
At last years Full Council on 18th Nov, 2021 I requested clarification on the financial 
position of Corks Lane.  On 4th Jan, 2022 as Cabinet Member for Assets and 
Investments you provided a breakdown summary of the full annual running costs 
£500/- (against a budget cost of £342/-) and future recalculated development 
costs £13m, (against a budget of £12.9m).  You advised development works 
would commence Spring 2022.    
   
As we are now past development date again, please could you provide  a definitive 
date when this project is expected to commence?   
 
Question 2  
 

Councillor Beer to Councillor Arthey, Deputy Leader and Cabinet Member for 
Planning 
 
Could you advise me and the taxpayers of Babergh if the extra hundred thousand 
pounds allocated in the budget for the Joint local Plan is good value for our 
residents as we seem unable to deliver a satisfactory scheme? 
 


